
Valencia County Juvenile Justice Board Meeting
Henry Perea Building
750 Morris Road SW
Los Lunas, NM 87031

February 27, 2014 @ 12:00 pm
Meeting Minutes

 Welcome and Introductions by Judge Garcia

 Presentation on Meadowlake Senior Center possibilities for expanded use by Commissioner Alicia Aguliar, 

Jacobo Martinez, and Tom Mraz: Alicia Aguliar and Jacobo Martinez were unable to attend. Tom Mraz gave brief

Presentation to the board on the needs for the Senior Center to expand and be available for additional purposes for 

use by residents, youth and families. He explained had already been accomplished and said that he would send 

Cynthia the information on the Town Hall meeting to send out to the board members. Tina Newby spoke about 

the English as a second language classes they are providing and thought that might be good to be held there.

 Teen Court update: none

 Scoutreach update: none

 Mentor program update: none

 Juvenile Drug Court update: Total of 29 clients with 1 graduate and 1 termination. 104 hours of community 

service. 319 drug tests with a 96%  negative rate. Kids have gone to the horse program, Popejoy Hall, and worked 

at the parks and animal shelter this month.

 RAC update: It has been a busy month for RAC. Roberta has been trying to be proactive in Belen but is not 

getting many referrals there. She had 30 intakes this month.

 Boys and Girls Club update: none

 Other business as time allows: Ginny Adame spoke about the Community Wellness Council. Collective Impact 

will be their next workshop. It is co-hosted by UNMVC. It is March 19 at noon and lunch will be provided. Stacy 

Johnson said that Agave is working with the TOSS program and Guardians of the Children. She will see if they 

will present to the board. They are holding an event with lots of activities there at the Henry Perea building. It is 

the last Saturday in April and there will be tables for outreach efforts. Bart R. said the Fatherhood classes are 

going well. The Wonder of Learning class will be held in June.



 Education and Prevention
Co-chairs Ruben Barreras (RBarreras@llschools.net) and Richard Romero (rrromero1955@msn.com)

Health and Wellness/Community and Family
Chair Father Mundy (frrobert@mundy.com) and Co-Chair Jaime Najera (Jaime.Najera@state.nm.us)

Juvenile Justice Case Processing
In hiatus

Data and Sustainability in hiatus
Chair Edward Raff (Ed.Raff@state.nm.us)

Adjourned at 12:45 pm
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